
 

 

 

 

 

April 10, 2019 

 

 

Dear Classmates, 

This year marks the 60th Anniversary of graduation from MDR, and festivities are being planned.  Please 
save July 5th and 6th to celebrate with us. 

On Friday July 5 the weekend will begin with an OPTIONAL two hour cruise on the Spirit of Peoria paddle 
boat departing the dock located at 100 NE Water Street in Peoria at  7 P.M.  Cost is $20/person.  
Reservations are needed but not prepayment.  Please arrive at the dock at 6 P.M.  Since we are a group 
we will be able to board before the general public.  

Then on July 6 the class will meet at Crank’s  (the former South End and various other names)  at  4 P.M. 
for a social hour followed by dinner.  Please choose from the options on the next page and return with 
payment to Bill Bane, 618 Cynthia, Minonk, IL 61760  by JUNE 1.  If you wish to include spouses of 
deceased members, please add their names to the return form and include the appropriate payment. 

Call Bill if there are any questions    309-208-6369. 

Hope to see you there. 

The Committee 

 

 

 

  



The following is a test of reading  and following directions.  Make our former teachers proud! 

 

Name_________________________________ will attend . 

Phone____________________________________ 

BOAT RIDE --How many?  ________  Pay at the dock. 

DINNER--All dinners include the salad bar and non-alcoholic beverages.  Dinners also include a choice of 
potato EXCEPT the two fettuccine dishes.   Potato choices are baked, mashed, French fries, or American 
fries.  Please write the choice of potato after the entrée. 

 

 

 

 

 Prime rib_______________________ 

 One piece of walleye______________________ 

 One piece of cod____________________________________ 

 Ten jumbo shrimp________________________________________ 

 Half chicken (light, dark, mixed) (CIRCLE ONE)_____________________________ 

Also includes spaghetti or tortellini 

 Shrimp fettuccine 

 Chicken fettucine 

 

NUMBER OF DINNERS X $20 =  $__________ 

Please make checks payable to MDR Class of 59.  Mail by June 1 to Bill Bane, 613 Cynthia St., Minonk, IL 
61760. 

 

SORRY.  We will not be able to attend, but enclosed please find a note which includes our latest 
adventures—hospital stays, surgeries, broken bones, whatever. 


